
Revised Elders Minutes 
May 5, 2014 

 
 

Attending: Cathy King, Rob Woodard, Tom Pritchard, Matt Wooley, Fran Krohn & Arden Kinser 
 

- Arden opened the meeting in prayer 
- Cathy gave devotional on keeping on the narrow path 
- Praise & Prayer 

 
1) Review of current budget 

 Elders approve a $99 archiving expense for enhanced Dropbox program 

 Arden will set this program up 

2) Child Protection policy review  

 The final draft was approved 

 Matt will take policy to CE for review and input 

 Elders will pay for part of the startup costs 

 CE needs to make a new line item in their budget for this ongoing cost 

3) There will be no candidates for Samuel School this session 

4) Fellowship report 

 More of this year’s events will be held at the church instead of homes 

5) Arden’s notes 

 Arden & Janet would like prayer for their work at Couples Retreat 

 Arden will be mentoring with Ben Skinner concerning his ministry gift 

 Arden will be out of town July 3rd – 7th 

 Guest leaders have stepped into some of the youth group evenings 

6) Spiritual Gifts seminar follow up 

7) June 8th will be a Pentecost silent service 

8)  Items for the next Business meeting 

 Two nominations  

 Pentecost Sunday announcement 

9)   Next meeting will be June 2, 2014 @ 7:00 

10)   Tom closed the meeting in prayer 


